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This bill is awful and should be rejected. There is no evidence it makes anyone safer. 

It is a clear violation of Oregon’s right to bear arms as well as the 2nd Amendment to 

the US constitution. Passing this bill only ensures Oregon taxpayer money will be 

wasted in legal battles and is an affront to law abiding gun owners.  


